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Hi there, 
 
I am a current resident and owner of an apartment in the Wall Center at Kingsway and
Boundary Rd. I have some concerns about the proposed buildings such as construction noise
levels, and obstruction of views. Myself and other residents here would like more information
about how this development will go about (e.g. when it will begin, how long construction will
last, what it will look like). I will be at the hearing on Monday.
 

Regards,

 

Jasica Munday, MSc, RN
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